
See attached map 

for the current 

Truck Routes in the 

City of Fountain.

NOTICE 

EFFECTIVE 

July 29, 2019 

City of Fountain 

has removed 

Link Rd South of 

Squirrel Creek Rd. 

Illinois Rd & 

Old Pueblo Rd.  

OFF 

our Truck Routes. 

All Commercial Motor 

Vehicle (CMV) servicing within 

the City should contact 

 Rosa McCormick at 

(719)322-2019 or 

rosa@fountaincolorado.org 

to provide the following 

information:

NAME OF COMPANY

LIST OF ROUTES 

UNIT # PER ROUTE 

DATES IN CITY 

Route Verification


